
Daniel Trovillion
I am writing to request that you do not authorize Cookes aquaculture permit due to legitimate
concerns over the impact it will have on water quality and native fish production. Aquaculture
pens produce copious amounts of fish waste as well as various antibiotics into the water. This
pollutes the sound and makes it less suitable for native salmonids passing through, hampering
recovery efforts. Please do not continue to let aquaculture operations expand in the sound.

Thank you,

Daniel Trovillion


